LSJRSD.0233

From: Dixie Wilson <diixiiee@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 1:19 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: "Stop the Regulatory Drought”

Hi! Please Stop the Regulatory Drought. It will be bad for our communities.
Thanks!
Dixie Wilson

41 Pinnacles Circle
Sacramento, Ca 95835

Please excuse typo’s-Sent from my iPhone





